
 

Date: August, 2023 

Notice on Discontinuation of 

Anti-Loosening Service Coating Agent SG-161 

 
Dear Valued Customer, 

 

We hope you are doing well and appreciate your constant business support of NBK. 
Our Anti-Loosening Service SG-161 is to be discontinued. 
We are choosing an alternative locking agent and will update you once it's decided.  
Thanks for your understanding during this process. 

 
[Discontinued Part Numbers] 
Anti-Loosening Service SG-161 

 

 
 
[Planned Discontinuation Date] 
Through orders placed by September 21* 
 
*Although you make a purchase before the discontinuation date, we might be unable 
to complete your order depending on the available quantity. 
 



 

 
 
 
Sincerely yours,  
Hiroki Goto 
Engineering Manager 
NBK America LLC 
307 East Church Road, Suite 7, 
King of Prussia, PA 19406 
www.nbk1560.com 
Tel: +1(484)-685-7500 
Fax: +1(484)-685-7600 
Email: info.us@nbk1560.com 

http://www.nbk1560.com/

